
 As an Oregon constituent I sincerely and strongly request that you expel Mike Nearman from the Assembly for his unethical and 
immoral behavior in allowing violent activists into the Capitol—Oregon’s primary legislative building.
It is your sworn duty to do so.  
It is as simple as that.

Thank you for following your obligation and taking the requested action.
Melissa Cadwallader 


